
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FRANKLIN, MA 

 
 
Pursuant to Chapter 163 of the Legislative Acts of 2011, the Franklin Town Council will hold a                 
public hearing on Wednesday evening, January 20, 2021 at 7:10 p.m. in the Council              
Chambers located on the second floor of the Franklin Municipal Building, 355 East Central              
Street, Franklin, MA to determine if it is in the public interest to accept the following named                 
roads as public ways: 
 

Crystal Drive;Woodhaven Drive; Dena Drive; Skyline Drive, from  
Station 0+00 to Station 16+88.81, as shown on street acceptance plan; 
Charles Drive, from Station 0+00 to Station 12+26.96, as shown 
on street acceptance plan; Baron Road, from Station 0+00 to  
Station 28+05.14, as shown on street acceptance plan;  
Cobblestone Drive; Woodstock Circle 

 
NOTE: Due to ongoing COVID-19 restrictions, the public will not be permitted to physically             
attend; hearings will be remote/virtual for all public access and participation. Please consult            
the Town website (Franklinma.gov) for information and instructions for access and         
participation. 
 
Please contact the Town Administrator’s Office at 508-520-4949 if you require further            
information or if you need to make arrangements to provide translation services for the              
hearing impaired or for a person with language barriers. 
 
Submitted by, 
 
Alecia Alleyne 
Licensing Administrator 
 
 


